
 

 

          7th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Queen’s 90th Birthday & Greenway’s 50th Anniversary Picnic Friday 17th June 
 

To celebrate the Queen’s 90th birthday and Greenway’s 50th anniversary we are planning a 
whole school, including Nursery, picnic on Friday 17th June. 
 
If your child does not currently have school lunches they will be able to order a school 
packed lunch on this day. If they currently have a home packed lunch they can still bring one 
in if they would prefer this.  
If your child already has a school packed lunch they will be offered a choice of fillings for the 
rolls, no hot meals will be available on this day. You will be invoiced in the usual way and so 
you do not need to send in any separate money.  
 
Please return the tear off slip below, indicating your child’s choice of filling, by Friday 10th 
June. 
 
We look forward to a wonderful picnic and hope for dry weather. 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Whole School Picnic Friday 17th June 
 
My Child……………………………………………….Class…………………………….. 
 
Would like a school packed lunch on Friday 17th June 
 

□ Ham    □ Cheese    □ Tuna 
 

□ I enclose £2.30 (cheques payable to Herts Catering Limited) or  

□ My child is eligible for Benefit Related Free School Meals or Universal Free School Meals 
(Year 2 & below). 


